
After School Clubs Term 2 
 

Monday Street Dance P7/6 
 

Sunnyside’s January Newsletter 2025 

Dates for your diary 
Monday 13th January 

P1 Parents/Carers   

Reading Workshop 

2.15pm 

 

Wednesday 15th January 

P7 to Smithycroft to experience a 

day at secondary school. 

 

Wednesday 15th January 

Read, Write Count and Book Bug 

event—details to follow. 

 

Thursday 16th January 

Parents4Future Scotland Talk—

details to follow. 

 

Thursday 23rd January 

P1 and P7 dental checks. 

 

Friday 24th to Monday 27th       

January 

RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch. 

 

Wednesday 29th January 

P4 trip to GOMA. 

 

A wee heads up….. 

 
HOLIDAYS 

Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th 

February and INSET Wednesday 

19th February 

December was busy, and we know the children all        

enjoyed the festive fun! 

 

The Christmas parties were a great success—all pupils had 

a great time.  

Thanks to Santa for coming to the P1-3 party and giving  

goodies to all of our pupils.  

P4 and 5 had a fun filled party and a great time was had 

by all! 

The P6s and 7s danced the night away at their ceilidh with 

a live band.  

All children looked fabulous in their finery—you should all 

be very proud.  

 

Thanks to your amazing generosity, Sunnyside’s Christmas 

Fayre raised just over £1000! This helped to cover the cost 

of all of our Christmas festivities.  

Your very generous Parent Council paid for all of the food 

and treats for the Christmas Parties—thank you! 

 

Headteacher@sunnyside-pri.glasgow.sch.uk        

Sunnyside School of Conservation 

Happy New Year to all Sunnysiders and friends! 

Communication 
Please regularly check your     

Groupcall Xpressions App or emails, 

as we are sending more information       

electronically now. 

 

Please do not text groupcall to pass 

on messages or updates. Absences 

and appointments should be reported 

to the Absence line number 0141 287 

0039 or you can use the Glasgow City 

Council on-line form. 

 

For any other enquiries either phone 

the school or e-mail the head    

teacher.  Headteacher@sunnyside-

pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

Big Garden Birdwatch 
 

P3 Ornithologists will be  

sending home information 

for you to join in the Big   

Garden Birdwatch over the 

weekend of 25th and 26th 
January. 

They will be sending home a 

survey for you to complete 

over the weekend. Hope you 

see loads and remember to 

tweet us what you see! 

Scottish Week 

We will be having our annual 

Scottish Week 20th—24th   

January, where all classes will 

be doing all things Scottish 

and  celebrating the Scottish 

culture through song, poetry 

and food. 

P7 HENIOS Opportunity 

 

Our P7s will be starting a 

block of fun activities at 

Easterhouse Sports Centre 

with HENIOS on Tuesday    

afternoons. 

We are looking forward to 

this partnership. 


